

## Denton C.P. School Newsletter

<u>www.dentonprimaryschool.co.uk</u> <u>contactus@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk</u>

**Better Never Stops** 

11th November 2019

Dear Parents/Carers

The Christmas Fair will be held on Friday 6th December 2019 from 1.30pm - 3.30pm.

There will be a number of stalls including:

- Raffle
- Tombola
- Cakes
- Knitted toys
- Classes
- Second Hand Uniform 50p per item
- Tattoos 50p
- Face Painting £1
- Decorate your own tree ornament, door hanger or jigsaw 50p per item (in the Art Room)
- Decorate your own Christmas box £1 per box (in the Art Room)
- Sand Art £1 (in the Art Room)

There will be the opportunity to "Name the Bear" during November – 20p a name.

Father Christmas will be visiting the school during the week commencing  $2^{nd}$  December, through the school day. Tickets will need to be purchased in advance, £2 per ticket – form to follow shortly.

We already have several willing helpers, but we are always grateful for more. If you are able to help on a stall, or assist beforehand, please complete the attached slip or email FADS@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk

Kind regards FADS and Denton CP School and Nursery













## **CHRISTMAS FAIR**

I am happy to help at the Christmas Fair, either:

	•	Helping on the day with preparations Y/			Y/N	
	•	Helping on	a stall		Y/N	
	•	Other assist	ance			
Name				• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •		
С	hild	ls Name				
Child's Class						
Contact No			***************************************			











